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SPECIAL ASSISTANT TO THE SECRETARY OF STATE 

WASHINGTON 

September 7, 19 55 

Dear Rabbi Silver: 

In the absence of Secretary Dulles, who is away 
on a brief vacation, I wish to acknowledge your let­
ter of September 2, 1955 concerning his statement 
on the Middle East. 

I shall bring your letter to the Secretary's attention 
immediately upon his return to the office. 

Sincerely yours, 

Rabbi Abba Hillel Silver, 
The Temple, 

East 105th Street at Ansel Road, 
Cleveland 6, Ohio. 



THE SECRETARY OF STATE 
WASHINGTON 

September 19, 1955 

My dear Rabbi Silver: 

On my return from vacation, I find your letter 
of September 2. Thank you very much for giving me 
this expression of your very valued views. 

Rabbi Abba Hillel Silver, 
'lb.e Temple, 

Fast 105th Street at Ansel Road, 
Cleveland 6, Ohio. 



Dear Rabbi Silver: 

SPECIAL ASSIS T",NT TO THE SECRETARY OF STATE 

WASHINGTON 

May 2, 1956 

Secretary Dulles received your letter of 
April 27 before leaving for Paris but unfortunately 
was not able to answer himself before his departure. 

He asked me to write you in his behalf 
and particularly to say that he had read your 
letter with great interest, and that he appreciated 
your having written. 

Very truly yours, 

Rabbi Abba Hillel Silver 
The Temple 

East 105th Street at Ansel Road 
Cleveland 6, Ohio 

.. 



ADDM88 Ol'l'ICIAL COMMUNICATIONS TO 

THE IISCRrTARY OF STATI: 
WA9HINGTON U, D. C. 

DEPARTMENT OF STATE 
WASHINGTON 

t mber 7 9 6 

Dear Rabbi SilTer: 

Secretary Dullea has asked me to thank you for 

your Tery kind letter of July 24, 19.56. He appre-

ciates your thoughtfulness in making yo·v..r comments 

available to hill. 

Sincerely yours, 

Rabbi Abba Hillel Sil-Yer, 
The Templet, 

John P. Meagher 
Chief 

Public Services Division 

East 105th Street at Ansel Road, 
Cleveland 6, Ohio. 




